
2 UNIT F, 207 STRATHMARTINE ROAD (AN210-2007) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of the Planning and Transportation 
Committee of 11th June 2007, wherein the refurbishment of an industrial unit at 207 
Strathmartine Road was approved under the Vacant and Derelict Land Fund. 
 
The costs of refurbishment works is estimated at £150,000 which will be met from the Vacant 
and Derelict Land Fund.  In addition a Portakabin will be required for office accommodation at 
an approximate cost of £35,000 which will be met from the Economic Development Capital 
Plan 2007-2008. 
 
Approval is sought to authorise the City Engineer to enter in a partnership contract with Torith 
Limited in respect of the proposed works. 
 


